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From: Pschneider001@cinci.rr.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 2:05 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 

This form was sent at: May 10, 2016 2:04 PM 

CONTACT_REASON: Comment 
TITLE: Mr. 
FIRST_NAME: Phillip 
LAST NAME: Schneider 
EMAIL: Pschneider001@cinci.rr.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 513-733-3739 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 
STREET_ADDRESS1:10171 Giverny Blvd 
STREET_ADDRESS2: 
CITY: Cincinnati 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 45241 
COUNTY: Hamilton 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: 
CASE_NUMBER: 16-0253-GA-BTX 
COMMENTS: The proposed green route will have severe negative impact on our community. We have 
numerous houses fronting on Glendale Milford Rd with a row of trees separating them from the road. 
Eliminating these also affects the look of our subdivision.Surely there is a location for this line that does 
not impact residential communities. Also, we already have a large gas line running through Park Hills. 
Why subject us to more disruption? 
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